
Works Notification   December 2019 Road 
 

 

Golden Grove Road Upgrade 
Stage One 
Works Notification 
 

Dear Resident/Property Owner/Business Owner, 

The Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure (DPTI) would like to advise of the commencement of 
construction works on Stage One of the $20 million Golden Grove Road Upgrade Project.  

The project will be delivered in two stages, with Stage One works commencing on Monday, 9 December, 2019 by 

South Australian based company, Civil & Allied Technical Construction Pty Ltd (CATCON).  

Stage One will be undertaken on Golden Grove Road between One Tree Hill Road to the north side (Kunzea Way) 

of the signalised intersection of Golden Grove Road/The Grove Way/Yatala Vale Road.  

The timing of Stage Two works, along with the upgrade of the signalised intersection of Golden Grove Road/The 
Grove Way/Yatala Vale Road, will be determined at a later date.  
 
The site is currently being prepared including site office establishment, survey and service relocations works in 
preparation for the commencement of construction works, which will include:  
 

 completion of site establishment and service relocation works; 

 vegetation removal and management; and 

 earthworks and drainage works. 
 
Speed and lane restrictions will be in place in the vicinity of the works, with Golden Grove Road remaining open to 
traffic in both directions at all times. Further notification will be provided as works progress in your area.  
Road users are advised to take extra care when workers are on site and observe any speed and lane restrictions 
when travelling through the area. Access to businesses and properties will also be maintained. 
 
Please note, at times during construction works, some bus stops along Golden Grove Road may require temporary 
relocation. Advance notice of any temporary changes will be provided at bus stops and on the Adelaide Metro 
website (www.adelaidemetro.com.au) when required. 
  
For real time roadwork information download the AddInsight app for Apple or Android or visit the Traffic SA website 
at www.traffic.sa.gov.au 
 
The Golden Grove Road Upgrade roadworks will take a break for the holiday period with no major construction 
works planned at this time. However, some small but critical works may occur during the public holidays. The 1300 
794 880 information line will remain operational during this time.  
 
DPTI appreciates your patience and cooperation while these important works are undertaken. 
 
Kind regards, 
The Golden Grove Road Upgrade Project Team 
Phone: 1300 794 880 
Email:   DPTI.communityrelations@sa.gov.au 

Visit:    https://www.dpti.sa.gov.au/golden_grove_road_upgrade 
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